Red Row First School Newsletter

Sickness

We have had lots of cases of sickness/diarrhoea and various bugs in school these last two weeks.



If your child is sick or has diarrhoea they must be excluded from school for 48 hours after their last bout of sickness/diarrhoea. We must follow these rules from the Health Protection Agency. If any parent is unsure, please call into school for clarification.



There are so many viruses at the moment going round and round and we need to follow the rules in order to eradicate them.

27th April 2018

Our Challenges

Please remember our Spelling Bee Challenge begins on Monday 30th April for Years 1,2,3 and 4



Early Years Literacy challenge also begins on Monday

Year 4

Year 4 will be taking part in a Football
Tournament at Ashington Academy next
Wednesday afternoon. We will be leaving after
lunch and will return before the end of the
school day. Children must have their school PE
kits with them.



This Week's Teachers Awards

This Week's Top Table

